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It's astonishing that multi-billion dollar industries come in and soak up public 

resources, it's even more astonishing and quite frankly disgusting that they do so for 

a discount that negatively affects the general public.  Stop bending everyone over the 

barrel so that big tech can get a discount on energy. 


